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 Mayor 

 Joe Wynkoop 

 (407) 496-1673 

 mayor@mymontverde.com 

 

 Town Council 

 Billy Bates, President 

 (407) 448-5390 

 bbates@mymontverde.com 

 Glenn Burns, Vice President 

 (407) 719-1787 

 gburns@mymontverde.com 

 Jim Peacock 

 (407) 496-5232 

 jpeacock@mymontverde.com 

 Jim Ley  

 (904) 312-0025 

 jley@mymontverde.com 

 Judy Smith  

 (407) 353-3185 

 jsmith@mymontverde.com 

 

 Staff 

 Town Clerk 

 Graham Wells 

 (407) 469-2681 

 gwells@mymontverde.com 

 Utility Billing Clerk 

 Stephanie Kernan 

 (407) 469-2681 

 skernan@mymontverde.com 

 Public Works Director 

 Terry Burden 

 (407) 470-6400 

 tburden@mymontverde.com 

 Library 

 Kathleen Gifford, Librarian 

 (407) 469-3838 

 kgifford@mymontverde.com 

 Fire Department 

 Kevin Rausch, Fire Chief 

 (407) 312-2106 

 Firechief85@mymontverde.com 
 

CONCERTS IN THE PARK 

FOLLOW US ON 

FACEBOOK 

NEWSLETTER 

Following the success of the Rob Nichols Concert, the series continues with Montverde       

Favorite Greg Warren Band. This is the second of three concerts and takes place on Friday 

April 22 at the Kirk Park Stage from 7 pm to 9 pm. As always there will be food and drink 

available, so just bring your chair, kick back and relax. A great way to start your weekend. 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

THE FINAL CONCERT WILL FEATURE LOCAL MUSICIANS ‘ANITA DRINK’ ON MAY 13 

CONCERT SPONSORED BY AVALAR REAL ESTATE SERVICES 

MEET YOUR CONGRESSMAN 

Congressman Daniel Webster will be visiting our Town to have a Listening Session and to meet with 

residents of Montverde. The Congressman would like to hear YOUR comments and questions and give 

an update on what is happening in Washington. This will take place in the Town Hall Auditorium on 

April 7th from 11:30 am - 12:30 pm.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 

FRIENDS OF MONTVERDE 

The Friends of Montverde monthly meeting will take place on Tuesday April 19 at 6 pm. Guest   

Speaker will be Pam Schmitz from the Alzheimer’s Family Organization who will talk about what they 

are able to do in the community. A light supper will be provided. The regular monthly Bingo Game 

will be on Friday April 15 at 7 pm. Both meetings will take place in the Kirk Park Community Building. 

The annual Friends of Montverde Flea Market will take place on April 30, 2016 starting at 8 am in Kirk Park.  

Booths are FREE so bring your household goods and craft items to sell.  

For more information please call Mayor Joe Wynkoop on (407) 496-1673. 

LAKE COUNTY EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT 

Lake County Emergency Management Division coordinates with County, Municipal, State and Federal 

agencies to provide protection to lives and property from natural, technological and man-made   

disasters. The division is responsible for developing and maintaining the Lake County Comprehensive 

Emergency Management Plan, and provides training and information to local agencies and residents 

on preparedness, mitigation, response and recovery issues.  

They are coming to the April Council meeting to talk about how Montverde can adopt its own   

Emergency Plan in preparation for hurricane season. We hope that you will be able to attend. 



NEXT COUNCIL MEETING 

The next Council meeting will be on April 12, 2016 at 7pm.  Key issues for discussion are: 

• First Reading of Ordinance 2016-02 - Amending the Code for Accessory Structures, Canopies and Sheds. 

• Second Reading of Ordinance 2016-07 - Amending the Code for Building Setbacks from 25 feet to 15 feet.  

• Lake County Emergency Management Team will be talking about Montverde developing its own readiness plan. 

All residents are encouraged to attend the Council meeting; public comment is permitted at the beginning of every meeting.    

WHAT GOING ON IN SOUTH LAKE AND ALL THE “GOOD” NEWS 

      SEE THE IMPORTANT STORMWATER FLYER    •     CALL 811 BEFORE YOU DIG AWARNESS  

STREET LIGHT AWARENESS MONTH 

With the change to daylight savings time, April is Street Light Awareness Month.  The Town is asking residents and homeowners 

to take time to look at the street lights in your neighborhood. If you see a light that is not working or not working properly, 

please call Stephanie at Town Hall (407) 469-2681 with the pole number and street address that the pole is located in front of. 

MONTVERDE LIBRARY EASTER EGG HUNT - A GREAT SUCCESS 

Wow! What an amazing event! Our goal was to raise the bar from last year’s hunt and this year we blew it out of the park, literally. The 

line for the egg hunt went from the ball field to the community building. After the egg hunt the Community Building was hopping with 

food, photos, and prizes. Thank you to all the sponsors for making sure every kid got more than just candy. Special thanks to the 

Montverde Fire Department and Modern Orthodontics for joining us at the event. With such a big turnout for our Easter egg hunt this 

year we need to stock up more eggs for next year! We'd appreciate if you could donate any used or new eggs to the library.  

To see more pictures of the event visit our Facebook page at  www.facebook.com/montverdelibrary. 

Don’t forget the 4-H club meets this month on Tuesday April 12 and 26. They are still selling fresh eggs for $3 a dozen.   

                                                                                      Happy Spring, Kathleen & Erin 

A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL OUR SPONSORS 


